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Primary 1 Applications for 

September 2021 

 

Admission to Primary 1 in September 2021 opens soon for children 

who were born between 2nd July 2016 and 1st July 2017. 

 

The Education Authority’s online portal for applying for a Primary 1 

place in St. Patrick’s Primary School opens on 7th January 2021. We 

will post links to the portal and more information as soon as it 

becomes available.  

 

Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 we are unable to do our usual Open 

Day this year. Look out for St. Patrick’s Virtual Open Day in the new 

term which will give prospective parents a glimpse of life at our 

amazing school.  

 

In the meantime, we wish our school community a Happy Christmas 

with best wishes for the New Year. 

 

Mr Devlin 
 

 

 

 

  


